
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

April 25, 2012 

Mr. Dennis Bushore 
B & C Land and Water, LLC 
341 West 2nd Street, Suite 1 
San Bernardino, CA 92401 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS AT TRACT 50385, 
ESCONDIDO CYN N, OF ANTELOPE, AGUA OULCE, CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. 91-94, Cl 
NO. 7185, GLOBAL ID. WDR 100000261) 

Dear Mr. Bushore: 

On August 21, 1992, this Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you 
that the subject discharge is regulated under Order No.91-94 which specifies your Waste 
Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated April 16, 2012, you requested the termination of the WDR coverage under 
Regional Board Order No. 91-94 because there has been no wastewater discharged associated 
with construction activity at the subject site. Therefore, you no longer need the WDR. The 

· coverage under Regional Board Order No. 91-94, forth~ subject site is hereby terminated with 
the exception of enforcement actions that may be taken under the term of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620-
6122 or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu at (213) 576-6683. 

Sincerely, 

s~UA-r 
samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer 

MARIA MEH11ANIAN, CHAIR I SAMUEL UNGER, EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

320 West 4th St., Suite 200, Los Angeles, CA 90013 I www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles 
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